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To: Steve Berlin, Director, Executive Director, Chicago Board of Ethics 

From: Jennifer Herd, Senior Health Policy Analyst, Chicago Department of Public Health 

RE: Travel Report for NRDC Food Matters Meeting, October 2022 

Date: October 12, 2022 

On behalf of myself and the colleagues noted below, we recently attended a national training meeting 

that took place in Chicago, Illinois. The NRDC meeting did not include any registration fees, but meals 

were provided over the course of the meeting. City staff did not accept or receive any honorarium for 

this training event.      

Please contact me if you have any questions at 312-747-9429. 

Thank you. 

 

Angela Tovar, MO 
Gabriella Wagner, MO 
Chris Suave, DSS 
Wilson Mora, DSS 
Jennifer Herd, CDPH 
 


